
 

 

KHDA SURVEY  

Greetings from St. Mary’s Catholic High School, Dubai.  

 
Parents of students from Years 7 to 13 are requested to complete the KHDA Survey by 

December 9th, 2022. The survey takes no more than TEN Minutes and please note that 

there is a separate link for Parents and a separate one for students as given below: 

• Survey for parents 

• Survey for students 
 

 

Thank you, 

https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/2FA9C51EACB24C4C9484DF5FA95DA2FE
https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/NE9M_tAvZlki3mYslcva

